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1. Since the issuance of SM/O2/253, there have been several developments that have 
significantly affected the Fund’s liquidity position as presented in that paper and are pertinent 
to an assessment of the adequacy of the Fund’s resource base. 

l First, the Fund is undertaking several additional commitments. The proposed new 
stand-by arrangement for Brazil in an amount equivalent to SDR 22.82 billion 
represents the largest single commitment in nominal terms in the Fund’s history and 
will reduce substantially the Fund’s forward commitment capacity. Additionally, the 
stand-by arrangement with Uruguay was augmented by SDR 376 million, with a 
similar, albeit much smaller effect. 

Second, India and Malaysia are being proposed for inclusion in the Financial 
Transactions Plan for the period September-November 2002, which will increase the 
amount of available usable resources by about SDR 4.5 billion. 

The combined effect of these changes on the Fund’s forward commitment capacity as 
of mid-September 2002 is reflected in an updated version of Table 4, The Fund’s 
Liquidity, 1995-2002 (attached). Compared to the situation as of end-June 2002, the 
one-year forward capacity to make financial commitments from own resources is 
reduced to SDR 39.4 billion, from SDR 55.6 billion. 

2. In the view of the staff, these developments strongly reinforce the conclusions 
presented in SM/O2/253. In particular, the large proposed arrangement for Brazil 
demonstrates the uncertainties involved in projecting demand for Fund resources and the 
speed with which the Fund’s liquidity situation can change. The staff does not believe that 
any changes are warranted to the illustrative scenarios; the recent developments can be 
considered to be reflective of either scenario 2 or scenario 3. 
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